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Hello,

 

I am a resident of Glacier, Washington and would like to voice my

 

opposition to the forest plan amendment that you are proposing. The

 

rest of the project seems fine, but amending the forest plan to create

 

Huckleberry Habitat is BS in my opinion. We have a Forest Plan for a

 

reason, and changing it to sell timber contracts is not part of the

 

plan. If your true goal was Huckleberry Habitat you would cut the trees

 

and leave them on the ground, as that is far more beneficial to the

 

ecosystem. That you are removing the timber for profit, is a clear

 

indicator of the true motive behind this Amendment. Namely, selling

 

Timber Contracts. Please do your duty and follow the established

 

Northwest Forest Plan's management objectives, amending them for a small

 

profit is pure negligence. Thank you,

 

Grady McCombs


